[image: image1.jpg]yames McFariane &@&@w
@ﬁgéﬁﬁ g@ezsﬁ;m‘[




James McFarlane School

Parent Council Meeting

Monday 30th October 10.00am
In James McFarlane School
In Attendance:

Yvonne Gribben, Head teacher

Paul McIvor, Deputy

Donna Curran, Chair

Laura Templeton, Parent

Gemma Soons, Parent

School Transport
Parents are reminded to contact the HUB directly with any issues.
New School 
Donna and Yvonne attended a meeting regarding the new school, the proposed plans for the concept design look good although not yet finalised. There will be visits to some other new ASN  schools and it was suggested that it may be a good idea to try to liaise with the parent councils of these schools to find out their opinions on what was successful, what they would like to change etc. The stakeholder engagement plan is on the 20th December with the next development stage in the new year.
GLOW blogs/ Twitter
Parents are encouraged to download the links to the schools GLOW blog and Twitter accounts.

Pupil Fundraising
The school is still looking for people/ businesses to sign up to help raise money towards the magic carpet fund. Fundraisers are asked to pledge to raise £100 in any way they choose. If you would like to sign up please contact the class teacher.
Christmas Party

The parent council Christmas party will be on Tuesday 12th December from 6-7pm. All parents and siblings are welcome. A letter will follow asking for numbers who plan to attend. If anyone thinks they could help with the music at the party can they please contact Donna?
Head Teachers Report

The Standards and Qualities report was distributed and has also been uploaded to the blog. This is a reflection of how well the school was scored at the last inspection. 

There has been a real focus on staff training and many training events have taken place including Boardmaker training, CALL Scotland training, Watch Your Language, Sensory processing and Promoting Positive Behaviour.
A leaflet regarding the Haysholm Communication Hub was distributed and discussed. The aim of the communication hub is to find out what training/support parents are looking for.

A parental views sheet was shared which will be sent for parents to fill in prior to reviews, this will improve communication links between home and school.

Next Meeting
The next meeting will be Monday 22nd January at 10.00 am.
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